
 

 

Circular No (18) for 2019  

  Competency Based Job Descriptions  Framework in the Federal 

Government 

 

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities  

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

send you kind regards, wishing you all the success.  

Pursuant to Cabinet Resolution No (22) for 2013 endorsing the National 

Qualifications Framework, which was subject to matching with Competency Based 

Job Description Framework in the Federal Government by the Federal Authority 

for Government Human Resources (FAHR), in coordination with the National 

Qualifications Authority, approved by Cabinet Resolution No (28) for 2013 as part 

of Job Evaluation & Description System; and within the ongoing efforts to enhance 

the Competency Based Job Description and support proper implementation of 

human resource systems; 

We would like to inform that the Competency Based Job Description Framework  

in the Federal Government has been updated to truly reflect the professional and 

academic qualifications. 

All ministries and federal entities are, therefore, kindly requested to implement 

the latest updated version of the framework forthwith. 

Leased be assured of the Authority’s support to your esteemed entity in all matters 

relates to this issue. 

  

 Thank you for your cooperation 

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar,                          Issued on: Sep. 19, 2019 

Director General,  

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  

 

https://www.england.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/career-framework-competency-based-job-descriptions-sfh-2-6.pdf
https://www.england.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/career-framework-competency-based-job-descriptions-sfh-2-6.pdf

